
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 3rd November 

We hope you all had a lovely half term. It was great to hear what the children got up to. The children have settled 

back into the school routine well. 

This week, in food tech we made cheese biscuits. The children worked brilliantly as a team and were amazing at 

identifying the ingredients that we needed before looking at the recipe.  

In maths, we have finished our unit on addition and subtraction. The children have shown excellent attitude towards 

their maths every day this week. We will be moving onto learning about multiplication next week.  

In history, we were looking at different modes of transport. We sorted pictures of transport from the past compared 

to now. The children also came up with different types of transport that may be used in the future. They had 

wonderful ideas!  

In art, the children created firework pictures. They mixed paint and water together and used straws to blow the 

paint around to create different patterns. We have displayed them up in the classroom as we were so proud of their 

hard work.  

To end the week off, the children showed amazing responsibility by doing lots of jobs for our school community. For 

example, taking the recycling and general waste out.  

Excitingly, next week we will be having a visit from three alpacas. We will be visiting them on the field on Wednesday 

8th November.  

Congratulate to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Jarek – For demonstrating brilliant creativity and resilience this week. 

Elena – For having an excellent attitude towards her learning every day. 

George – For getting on brilliantly with his maths in Sparrows class.  

 

We hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Best wishes, 

The Falcons  Team 

 

 


